DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Puerto Rico Medicaid Program

First Important Update
2024-PRMP-MES-AVS-005

This notification' has the purpose of informing vendors that the evaluation of proposals
received for this RFP has been postponed to mid-January 2025. This comes due to multiple
scheduling conflicts, public holidays, and the amount of current running procurement processes.

—

Jar L./ée’mchez, Esq.
Procuigement Oversight Lead
Medicaid Program
November 1, 2024

Issued in accordance with Section 1.3 of the RFP.




